
 
 

 



 
 

 



 

 Director’s Report  

Board of Trustees  

November 17, 2016  

 

Conducted 5 interviews for the Librarian II Public Services for Technology position. Cori 

Dulmage, currently Librarian II at Baltimore County Public Library, has accepted the position. 

We are still in the process of determining the start date.  

 

County has still not closed out FY2016, so official financial data reports are still not available.  

 

Just received: Grant of $3,787.43 from the Chestertown Library, Inc.  

 

Still Confidential: ESRL received a set of draft contracts from the preferred ILS vendor last and 

made some minor language changes. ESRL sent documents to their legal team for review. Legal 

team is comfortable with the contract language as long as we develop a solid consortia 

agreement for ESRL and the partners. John Venditta has informed preferred vendor of our 

intention to sign and is waiting an updated contact from them. Once contract is signed, John will 

formally notify the other vendors and an official announcement will follow.  

 

Rock Hall Town Hall is receiving a new HVAC system. Installation for the Library end of the 

building has been delayed. Good weather means we can stay open. Jeanne is keeping me 

updated.  

 

Anthony’s Landscaping has completed fall clean up. We have received an off of 250 daffodil 

bulbs from the People’s Bank.  

 

Reports on Adult and Youth Services: Emailed Natalie’s report. November program activities 

have been limited due to election and FOL Book Sale.  

 

SLRLP Report (handout)  

 

Table at Dixon Benefits Fair November 15: At least 5 people stopped by the Library Table. 

Issued and renewed library cards and discussed library services including Rosetta Stone language 

database and HOOPLA streaming services. 

 

Will attend the SRBC (Sassafras River Business Council) Annual Dinner on November 17. 

 

Action Items: 

 


